
 

 

Academy 

 

THE ECCLESBOURNE 
SCHOOL 
 PARENTS, STAFF & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 Registered Charity No: 1047233 
 
 Chair: Jacqui Davis 
 Secretary: Vacant 
 
 Wirksworth Road, Duffield, Belper, DE56 4GS 
 Tel: (01332) 840645       Fax: (01332) 841871 
 info@ecclesbournepsfa.co.uk events@ecclesbournepsfa.co.uk 
 www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/psfa  
 www.facebook.com/epsfa 
  

Forthcoming PSFA AGM 
 

Wednesday 2 October 2024,  
7pm, School Library 2024 

 
 

Find attached the Agenda for the forthcoming PSFA AGM for the academic year 2023-24. The 
Minutes from the previous AGM can be viewed at 
https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/community/psfa.  

 
This is an opportunity to meet both School and PSFA representatives, ask any questions you 
may have and find out how to become involved. I will be stepping down as Chair at the AGM - 
after over 6 years - and we are looking to recruit some new volunteers for PSFA activities 
going forward, so this is the perfect time to get involved.  
 
Members of the PSFA and the Head would love to see you at the meeting. You do not need to 
let us know in advance that you are attending you can just turn up, but if you know you are 
definitely coming, it would be helpful if you would let us know by emailing 
events@ecclesbournepsfa.co.uk. Light refreshments will be provided.  

 
PSFA raises a large amount of money each year to boost school funds (anything from £8,000 
- £10,000), which is used to provide extra resources that pupils may not otherwise receive - 
school trips, author visits, study materials, books, events, sports equipment, prizes - for all our 
children throughout the year.  
 
Getting involved with PSFA is fun, and need not take up a lot of time – you volunteer for 
events as and when you have the time available. 
 
As a member of the PSFA, you will get to know more about what is happening at School; get 
priority access to School events (if you are volunteering for them – so you never miss any of 
your children’s performances); make like-minded new friends; AND if you are on the PSFA 
Committee you will get a say in how PSFA funds are spent to help our pupils. 
 
We really hope to see you next week.  

 
Kind regards,  
 
Jacqui Davis 
Chair, PSFA & the PSFA Committee 
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The Ecclesbourne Parent, Staff and Friends Association  

Annual General Meeting  

 

Wednesday 2 October 2024 at 7.00pm, School Library 

 

AGENDA 

1. President’s Welcome  

2.  Apologies  

3. To approve minutes of the 2023 AGM held on 12 June 2024   

4. Report of the President (for year 2022-23) 

5. Report of the Chair of the Association (for year 2022-23) 

6. Report of the Treasurer of the Association (for year 2022-23) 

7. Nomination and Election of: 

• Chair of the Association  

• Treasurer  

• Secretary  

8. Nominations and Election of Committee members (maximum 25 members)  

9. AOB 
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